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Upcoming Events
MCL Meeting : If You Come We Will Feed You! Between 1815 -1900 Dinner will be served at our monthly meetings. The Meal for August will be a Surprise Meal provided by Carl Corning.           Come join us for the camaraderie with your fellow Marines. The meeting will begin around 1900 and conclude NLT 2000.
August 2017
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 15th

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue

September 2017
Labor Day Monday 4th

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 19th

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue

October 2017
Blood Drive for Active Duty – Tuesday 10th
National Guard Armory, Asheboro 11 to 7pm
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 17th

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue

November 2017
Flag Placement – Saturday 4th @

Oaklawn Cemetery – 0900 Until

Detachment Birthday Ball – Friday 10th              @ Pinewood Country Club – 1800 Until

Veteran’s Day Parade – Saturday 11th 

Downtown Asheboro – 1600

Flag Retrieval – Sunday 12th @1000     

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 14th

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue

    Our MCL Polo Style Shirts are Available

Only $30.00 S-XL add $1.00 for each X Larger Size

In Colors : Dill Green, Red, Burgundy and Navy Blue 

Long Sleeve shirts are also available only $35.00 S-XL
T-Shirts all colors $14.00, $16.00, $18.00 Embroidered
Long Sleeve T-Shirts all colors $18.00, $20.00, $22.00

Point of  Contact ( POC ): Harvey Allred
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Detachment Officers 2017-2018

Commandant--------------------------- Harvey L. Allred

                                     Phone: 336-629-8132

                                     Cell:    336-460-0421
                                     e-mail:  hallred56@triad.rr.com
Senior Vice Commandant ------------ Danny R. Wood

                                     Phone: 336-672-2865
                                     Cell:    336-301-2299
                                     e-mail: dwood@dmp-inc.com
Jr. Vice Commandant--Charles Zimmerman (Chuck)

                                     Phone: 336-431-8964
                                e-mail: chuckieboy90@yahoo.com
Judge Advocate --------------James F. Stephens (Pete)

                                     Phone: 336-685-9898
                             e-mail: bpstephens64@bellsouth.net
Adjutant ---------------------------- William Petty (Bill)

                                      Phone: 336-889-7817

                                      Cell:    336-953-3537

                                  e-mail : tag1195@yahoo.com


Paymaster ------------------------ D. Filmore York (Fil)

                                    Phone: 336-622-2121

                                    Cell:    336-212-0223  
                                    e-mail: fyork@triad.rr.com
Chaplain -----------------------James R. Williams (Ron)

                                     Phone: 336-625-9898

                                     Cell:    336-963-3965
                                     e-mail: nchp611@aol.com
Sergeant at Arms ----------------- Gary Q. Caviness

                                     Phone: 336-879-3132
                                  e-mail: garyandphyllis@rtmc.net
Historian -------------------------------- H. Carlton Cheek

                                     Phone: 336-629-1049

                              e-mail : onehoursherry@triad.rr.com

Photographer --------------------------------- Steve Sugg
                                    Phone: 336-879-4017

                                    e-mail: sasugg@rtmc.net
Past Commandant -------------------- Danny R. Wood

      2016-2017              Phone: 336-672-2865
                                     Cell:    336-301-2299
                                     e-mail: dwood@dmp-inc.com
This is your Newsletter, If there is anything You

would like to add for next month let me know ASAP !!
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Members & Guest in Attendance on July 18th.
       Bill Beeson

       Bill Husband                             Harvey Allred
       Bill Petty                   
                Mike Ingold                                                                                       

       Carl Corning                             Mitchell Davis
       Carlton Cheek                           Pete Stephens
       Chuck Zimmerman                   Raymond Hoover
       Danny Wood                             Ron Williams                                                
       Filmore York                            Steve Sugg
       Gary Caviness                           Ty Hall 

Associate Members Elizabeth Nault & Zoe Faircloth
             Thank You For Attending

Reminder: We will be asking for Nominations in October for our Detachments Marine of the Year and also Woman of the Year.

     Congratulations This Month!!

 Birthday’s and Wedding Anniversary’s 

Charles Lindquist 18th Craig & Pamela Wolfe 16th

Ty Hall 23rd                   Marty & Meah Hurley 17th

Kayte Wiggington 23rd Larry & Becky Beane 25th
Zoe Faircloth 30th         Gary & Phyllis Caviness 27th
                                   Danny & Vicky Wood 30th
                                   Harvey & Patsy Allred 30th

               The Chaplains Office
   Keep all who are in harms way in your thoughts and prayers.  If any member knows of a member who is sick or hospitalized, please notify the Detachment Chaplain  James R. Williams (Ron). or one of the Detachment Officers as soon as possible.              Semper Fidelis / God Bless
      Our MCL Covers are Also Available
       Only $40.00 each with anodized brass EGA

Point of Contact (POC): Harvey Allred
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  U.S. Marine Corps Values            Generations after generation of Americans has given special meaning to the title “United States Marine“                                     These same men and women live by a set of enduring Core Values which form the bedrock of character. Core Values give Marines strength and help refine their behavior.
  HONOR                                                             The quality that guides Marines to exemplify the ultimate in ethical and moral behavior.

  COURAGE                                               The moral, mental and physical strength to do what is right, to adhere to a higher standard of personal conduct, and to make tough decisions under stress and pressure. 

   COMMITMENT                                     The promise and pursuit to complete a worthy goal, objective, or mission.                                                         
                                                                In Memory of
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                                                           Aaron Dean Murdock
                                                  October 6,1934 - August 5, 2014

Mr. Aaron Dean Murdock, 79, of Asheboro, NC, died Tuesday, August 5, 2014, at The Randolph Hospice House after a valiant struggle with ALS.

A memorial service is scheduled for 11:00 am Saturday, August 9, 2014, at St John's Lutheran Church with Rev. Mark Ryman officiating. 

Dean was born in Troutman, N.C. on October 6, 1934. He was the son of the late Herbert Alexander Murdock and Lucille Eleanor Bowie Murdock. He was a graduate of Troutman High and then Lenoir Rhyne University. After college Dean joined the USMC and served 4 years active duty then joined the USMC Reserve. After many faithful years in the Reserves he obtained the rank of Lieutenant Colonel. Dean was also a retiree of Energizer where he worked 35 years. In addition to his parents Dean was preceded in death by his brother, Bobby Murdock, and his sister, Sara Murdock Williams.

Dean is survived by his wife, Marjorie Conrad Murdock; daughter, Deanna Murdock Fuller and husband, Hank, of Mt Pleasant SC; sons, Keith Murdock, of Charlotte, NC and Robert Murdock, of Mt. Pleasant SC; daughter, Leslie Murdock Smith and husband, Jay, of Asheboro, NC; grandchildren, Corbin Fuller, Samuel Fuller, Baily Murdock, Erin Murdock, Sullivan Murdock, Olivia Smith and Edwin Dean Smith. He is also survived by his sister, Sheila Murdock Rudasill and husband, Robert, of Troutman NC; sister-in-law, Norma Dean Murdock, and brother-in-law, Charles Williams, and many nieces and nephews.

The family will receive friends from 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm Friday, August 8, 2014, at Ridge Funeral Home.

Memorial contributions may be made to the St John's Lutheran Church, 505 S. Park Street, Asheboro, NC 27203, Hospice of Randolph, PO Box 9, Asheboro, NC 27204 or The ALS Association Jim “Catfish” Hunter Chapter, 4 North Blount Street, suite 200, Raleigh NC 27607.


The family would like to thank the Randolph Hospice House for their love and care of Dean. 
   On Behalf of the President of the United States the Commandant of the Marine Corps and the              Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment # 1165, Marine Corps League. 

                   Thank You for your Many Years of Service to our Country and Corps.

Semper Fidelis
    N.C. Department Staff Officers Contact Information as of July 24th 2017

	POSITION
	NAME
	EMAIL ADDRESS

	COMMANDANT**
	Jeffrey Jones
	commandant@ncmcl.org 

	SR. VICE COMMANDANT**
	Rick Thomason
	vice-commandant@ncmcl.org  

	JR. VICE COMMANDANT**
	Scott Shermeyer
	Junior-vice@ncmcl.org 

	JUDGE ADVOCATE**
	Denny Mathias
	Judge-advocate@ncmcl.org 

	PAST COMMANDANT
	Charles Minton
	ssgtcdminton@yahoo.com

	CHIEF OF STAFF
	
	

	AIDE-DE-CAMP
	John Dilday
	healthinsurancepro@juno.com

	CHAPLAIN
	Bill Boyd
	chaplainnc.boyd@aol.com

	ASSISTANT CHAPLAIN
	
	

	SERGEANT-AT-ARMS
	Ralph Farthing
	rfarthing51@gmail.com

	PAYMASTER**
	Lori King
	paymaster@ncmcl.org 

	PUBLIC RELATIONS**
	Tim Manchester
	publicaffairs@ncmcl.org

	Y M SERVICE OFFICER
	Jeff Petway
	jeff@weaspireusa.com 

	ASST Y M SERVICE OFFICE
	Ralph Farthing
	rfarthing51@gmail.com 

	TFT COORDINATOR
	Larry Hill
	hillusmc81@gmail.com 

	 VAVS SERVICE OFFICER
	Ken Parker
	kenp4444@yahoo.com

	LEGISLATIVE OFFICER
	Keith Shearin
	keithshearin@yahoo.com 

	ASST LEGISLATIVE OFFICER
	Phil Randall
	phlrandall43@gmail.com 

	BYLAWS CHAIRPERSON
	Lisa Ciesielski
	lisaski@ec.rr.com

	EAGLE SCOUT COORDINATOR
	Charles Minton
	ssgtcdminton@yahoo.com 

	ASST EGL SCT COORDINATOR
	Devell “Bull” Durham
	durhambo@hotmail.com 

	ADJUTANT**
	Laura Hamilton
	adjutant@ncmcl.org 

	ASSISTANT ADJUTANT
	
	

	HISTORIAN
	Greg Ciesielski
	lilski@ec.rr.com

	FACEBOOK ADMIN
	Tim Manchester
	publicaffairs@ncmcl.org 

	WEB SERGEANT
	Robbie Savage
	rsavage5114@gmail.com 

	WEST DISTRICT DVC
	Larry Thornton
	74sooner@gmail.com 

	NORTHWEST DISTRICT DVC
	Chuck Wright
	gunnywright59@gmail.com

	MIDWEST DISTRICT DVC
	Glenn Perkins
	Perkins224@hotmail.com

	NORTHCENTRAL DISTRICT DVC
	Chuck Stotz
	cstotz@triad.rr.com 

	CENTRAL DISTRICT DVC
	John Dilday
	dvccentral@gmail.com

	SOUTHCENTRAL DISTRICT DVC
	Denny Mathias
	dcmathias@aol.com 

	NORTH DISTRICT DVC
	John Staley
	mcljstaley@nc.rr.com 

	NORTHEAST DISTRICT DVC
	Michael Black
	michaelblack132@yahoo.com 

	SOUTH DISTRICT DVC
	Howard Boyd
	vamudder@gmail.com

	SOUTHEAST DISTRICT DVC
	Lee Walker
	Walker919@excite.com

	EAST DISTRICT DVC
	Steve Tracy
	thecreek56@yahoo.com


**These are new department emails.  They will transfer to the new person at each Department election.            
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         Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165

Marine Corps League Monthly Meeting Held July 18, 2017
At the American Legion Post 45 Asheboro, N.C.

         There were a total of 21 in attendance 19 members, 2 associate members 

Commandant, Harvey Allred, called the meeting to order at 1900

Sergeant-at-Arms Cary Caviness opened the meeting with everyone saying The Pledge of Allegiance while Saluting our National Colors.

           Chaplain Ron Williams gave the opening prayer.

Commandant Harvey Allred called for Sergeant at Arms to secure the quarters.     

Sergeant at Arms declared the meeting open for official business.  Harvey asked for the roll call of officers.

1. Senior Vice Commandant – Danny Wood _ Present

2. Junior Vice – Chuck Zimmerman  _Present
3. Judge Advocate – Pete Stephens -Present
4. Adjutant – Bill Petty _ Present 

5. Paymaster – Filmore York _Present
6. Chaplain –  _Ron Williams_ Present 
7. Sergeant-at-Arms – Gary Caviness _ Present




                                                           Introduction of Guests 


                                                              None

Application for membership






                    None

Members or Family Members Sick or in Distress.

     Mike Ingold said that he and his wife flew to Colorado the week of the fourth of July to attend a memorial service for her father. He was a 20 year veteran of the Air Force serving during Korea and Vietnam. 

            Report of Officers

Fil York said that we have a new department paymaster and that she had been in contact with him twice already, which was way better that the last paymaster was. She said that hopefully that it would be able to complete reports   online soon.

New Business / Announcements for the good of the League


Harvey spoke about the Asheboro Fall Festival in October and asked if anyone would like to volunteer to represent us at the festival.


Bill Beeson said that the Randolph County Amvets were planning to have a booth and that we could help share the cost with them. Harvey asked for a vote for us to share a booth with the Amvets and it was approved.

 
Zoe said that the Amvets were planning to have a tent at the car show on September 16th at Wayne Thomas Chevrolet Car Show Fund Raiser. The event is to raise money to give the Randolph County Veteran's Council to help the needy Veteran's in Randolph County.

Bill Beeson said he had tickets for the crate motor to be won at the show.  

Harvey spoke about the staff meeting that was held on the 12th of July and he asked Fil to explain the budget that we discussed. After Fil explained the budget Harvey said that it was available for anyone to see and review.

Harvey said that we have been looking for a 10x10 canopy, and I have gotten some quotes from suppliers online, but for a red canopy printed with our league name and EGA the prices range from around $1400.00 to $1600.00. The suppliers that does custom printing does this for people to advertize their business. 

Harvey asked if anyone found a deal on a canopy to let us know.

Harvey said that the American Legion had some new staff officers and that they had asked if we could pay more rent for our meetings to help pay for the new floor and buy new tables. We have been paying $20 per month or $240.00 per year and Harvey offered $25.00 per month or $300.00 per year and they accepted. Fil has already written the check and we are paid up for next year.

Harvey said Sherriff Robert Graves asked him if anyone knew a Paul Newton about 93 years old and lives in Cedar Falls. Harvey said that he would try to get in touch with him and invite him to a meeting.

Harvey said that Brett Black from Pinewood Country Club said that he had two parties that wanted to have their parties on Saturday November 4th so he had us penciled in for Friday November 10th.   Harvey said that Tracy Crow, Author /Journalist and Marine CWO4 who lives in Liberty has agreed to be our guest speaker this year at the ball.

Zoe mentioned that Saturday September 23rd the second annual go dog go poker run starting at Cox Harley Davidson at 9am. The event is to encourage & support area veterans & service dog training programs 

Harvey said that we need to decide where to send the money we raised from the bowling fund raiser. Fil had received information from the Fisher House, USO in Jacksonville and Semper Fi Fund.

Fil said that the Semper Fi fund had volunteers and that 94% of the funds went to the wounded warriors at Camp Lejeune and that the USO was almost the same except the amount of funds that went to the wounded warriors was somewhat less. Fil said he did not get a response from the Fisher House.

              Harvey asked for a vote to send our donations to the Semper Fi Fund and it was approved.
Carlton Cheek said that on this date 64 years ago July 18th he stepped on the yellow foot prints at Parris Island and became a United States Marine.

Harvey mentioned the blood drive at the National Guard Armory October 10th    

               Harvey closed the meeting with the singing of the 1st verse of the Marine's Hymn.

      Commandant asked Sergeant-at-Arms to lead us in the hand salute of our national colors.


   Chaplain Ron Williams gave the closing prayer.

           Senior Vice Commandant Danny Wood preformed his last duty of the day.

           Sergeant-at-Arms Gary Caviness declared this meeting closed until our next meeting on August 15, 2017. 

       50/50 winner was Pete Stephens and he donated it all back to the league.   

Respectfully submitted this day of August 15, 2017

Adjutant______________________________________________

                                          Bill Petty

Accepted by Commandant________________________________ 

                                                               Harvey Allred
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I'll reply with what I've done.

Those things others would not do, 1 did;
Those rivers others would not swim, I swam;
Those hills others would not climb, I conquered:
Those bridges others would not cross, I crossed;
I have celebrated. I have mourned.

I have smiled and I have frowned.

1 have seen death and felt its warm breath. I did not faze me,
For I was different. | was a warrior.

You ask me what 1 was? It was my destiny,
Until my last breath,

To be a United States Marine.

And my spirit shall live forever.

Semper Fidelis
For I was, am and shall forever be a

“United States Marine”
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